
Notice of Altered Library Service Hours 

Dear Library Patrons, 

We would like to inform you that due to unforeseen circumstances, the service hours of our 

library will be altered temporarily. Please take note of the following updated hours: 

• Monday - Friday: 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM 

• Saturday: 10:00 AM - 2:00 PM 

• Sunday: Closed 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and appreciate your understanding during 

this time. Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Sincerely, 

The Library Team 


